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With the publication of this issue, our term as editors-in-chief of Linguistics and
Philosophy has ended. The Executive Board is continuing the tradition of having

two editors, one from each of the disciplines in the title of the journal: from 2019

onward, Regine Eckardt (Linguistics) and Dilip Ninan (Philosophy) will assume

charge. We take the opportunity to thank all past and current editorial assistants and

members of the Springer production team for their competent and swift support in

all technical matters. And we would like to express our profound gratitude to our

Associate Editors for handling hundreds of submissions and advising us on matters

of editorial policy over the past years. The Associate Editors with whom we have

worked are Emma Borg, Daniel Büring, John Collins, Veneeta Dayal, Paul Dekker,

Regine Eckardt, the late Delia Graff Fara, Michael Glanzberg, Stefan Kaufmann,

Lisa Matthewson, Peter Pagin, Paul Portner, Craige Roberts, and Malte Zimmer-

mann. It is their time-consuming editorial work that is responsible for L&P keeping

its position as the top journal in the field. We are now turning the journal over to our

successors and their new team, and we are confident that standards will remain

equally high.

Thomas Ede Zimmermann
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1 Welcome by the new Editors-in-Chief

By January 2019, we succeed Thomas Ede Zimmermann and Graeme Forbes as the

new Editors-in-Chief of Linguistics and Philosophy. The journal will continue to

provide a platform for innovative research at the boundaries of linguistics and

philosophy. Our aim is to publish work of the highest quality that contributes to

exciting new developments in the field. We are grateful to Ede and Graeme for their

excellent and efficient work as Editors-in-Chief. They have set high standards,

which we hope to maintain. The ongoing success of Linguistics and Philosophy has

always been based on the collective effort of the Editors-in-Chief, the Associate

Editors, the Editorial Board members, the reviewers, and the authors. We welcome

the new Associate Editors; we look forward to working with the Associate Editors

who are staying on; and we warmly thank the Associate Editors who are leaving for

their time, work, and intellectual input.

Regine Eckardt

Dilip Ninan
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